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Ports and ships are not the only users of their environment: their environment is all of 

ours. Ports should not be prioritized over other users or somehow be above what 

laws we have to protect that environment. HB3382 looks to be not just a giveaway 

but a sabotage of local and state laws meant to protect us.  


